
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Technical Challenge with Voter Verification Through *720# 

The Malawi Electoral Commission would like to advise that the *720# 

facility is not yet operational for registered voters to verify their details 

due to some technical issues. 

The Commission is working tirelessly with the service providers to 

resolve the issues and have the system up and running as soon as 

practically possible.   

Stakeholders are also advised that once the system starts it will 

remain active up to the polling day.  

All registered voters who may notice an irregularity with their 

registration details are advised to report at the centre where they 

registered before 11 June, 2020 or send an email to 

complaints@mec.org.mw.  

The Commission sincerely apologises to registered voters for any 

inconvenience caused by this delay. 

Dated this 10th day of June, 2020 at Blantyre 

 

Sam Alfandika 

Chief Elections Officer 
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